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Road work on Galston Road, Hornsby Heights and 
Galston from Sunday 18 October  

The NSW Government is carrying out this essential work as part of ongoing 
maintenance of the State road network.  

Transport for NSW will upgrade and replace nine drains and clean and stabilise four embankments on 
Galston Road, between Hornsby Heights and Galston.  

Our maintenance work aims to: 

• prevent or minimise damage to roads from weather and wear and tear 
• increase safety 
• reduce maintenance costs. 

There will be single and full lane closures required during this project on Galston Road. The map below 
shows the detour route during the full road closures. See page overleaf for more traffic information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming detour for work on Galston Road, Hornsby Heights and Galston 
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How will the work affect you? 
Most of our work needs to be carried out at night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce safety risks to the 
workers and motorists.  

It may be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including completing the 
noisier tasks by midnight. However, many of the worksites are located at a significant distance from 
residential receivers and we will work at only a few locations at a time. 

Traffic changes 
Single and full lane closures will be required during some of our work on Galston Road between 
Calderwood Road, Galston and Montview Parade, Hornsby Heights. 

The following traffic changes will be in place between Sunday 18 October and Friday 18 December:  

• Sunday to Wednesday, 9pm to 5am – Full road closure 
• Thursday, 8pm to 5am – Single lane closure with local access maintained in both directions under 

traffic control 
• Monday to Friday, 10am to 3pm – Single lane closure with local access maintained in both directions. 

Only five day time single lane closures will be required.  

During the full road closures, road users will be directed to use Old Northern Road, New Line Road, 
Boundary Road, Pennant Hills Road, the Pacific Highway and George Street. Road users should allow up 
to 30 minutes additional travel time.  

We have included a map to show the location of work and detour route. For specific dates and times of 
these closures, please check livetraffic.com.au or contact us to sign up for email updates.  

Please plan ahead and allow for extra travel time. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic 
controllers’ directions.  

 

Our work schedule 
We will be on site for up to 45 night shifts 
and 10 day shifts from Sunday 18 October 
to Friday 18 December, weather permitting.  

We will be working up to five nights a week 
and we will not work on public holidays. 

Our night work hours will be between 8pm 
and 5am from Sunday to Thursday. Our day 
work hours will be 7am to 6pm from Monday 
to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturday.  

 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our 
delivery partner, DM Roads on 1800 332 660, 
or nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 
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